
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Township of Killaloe, Hagarty and Richards 
Notice of Reduced Load Limits 

Reduced load limits will be strictly enforced on all township roads commencing on 
March 1, 2024 and will be lifted when deemed appropriate by the Public Works 
Superintendent. 

Reduced load limits will become effective upon the erection of appropriate signs 
within the township. 

By Order of Council 
Township of Killaloe, Hagarty & Richards 


